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Temporary Mooring of Fish Farm Cage  

at Bighi Point– Grand Harbour 
  
  
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that centered on the position 
below, with a 50m diameter, a fish farm cage will be moored at Bighi Point, Grand Harbour, as from 
05 May 2015, for two weeks. 

The cage will be placed in the following approximate position and also be moored to shore 
 
  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
 
  35°53’.603   14°31’.385 
 
and as shown on attached chart. 
 
The cage will have two navigation lights flashing yellow one every 4 or 5 seconds on the outer side. 
 
 
All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance from the cage. 
Mariners are to note the above and navigate with caution and slow speed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 177, 2538 




